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Thank you all so much for all the support the  

the last 11 years….Cedar Rail Family Campground 

has truly been one of the greatest adventures 

we have ever had. 

We cannot wait to watch Cedar Rail grow the  

next few years. 

 

Rick, Laura and Nolan. 

 

 

 



    

 

 

 
 

The first volunteer meeting will be held on Monday, May 19th at 

10:00 am at Riverside Hall.  

 

Volunteers will still be needed for May long weekend activities, such 

as the Yard sale and Breakfast.  Watch on the Volunteer bulletin 

board for signup sheets. 

 

Please find the volunteer cards at the volunteer corner at the office.  

Please pick one up during the season, have it signed and return 

before Sept long weekend so that Cedar Rail Management can give 

you a token of appreciation on your winter storage amount.   

 

We cannot begin to tell you how appreciated all our volunteers are! 

 

 

 

Notes from the Office 

 

     Just a few little items to mention:   

1. Your Spring package is ready – this includes your invoice for Seasonal fees…please pick 

this up! 

2. Please remember to bring back your contract and waivers BEFORE entering the  

campground for the first time. 

3.  The new emergency phone number is 519 901 5194.  This number is monitored 24hrs  

a day but is for emergencies.  For non-emergencies, please go down to the store during 

store hours. 

4.  Updated rules and documents are available on our website www.cedarrailcamp.com.  

Copies can be picked up at the office as well.   

http://www.cedarrailcamp.com/


Meet the Bushell Family! 
 

For many of you, no introduction is needed, as 

the Bushell Family have been seasonal 

campers since 2006.  We are absolutely thrilled 

with their recent purchase of Cedar Rail! 
 

Both Les and Laurie have lived in the local 

area all their lives - Les around the Kincardine 

area, and Laurie around the Walkerton area.  

They have been together for a whopping 32 

years (yes!  More than a life sentence!!), have 

4 children and both love camping and travel! 
 

Ryan and Brandon are the oldest two,  

and you will see them around quite a bit, 

although they are both busy with full time 

work at Bruce Power.  Ryan loves to travel 

and snowmobile, and is the designer of the new Cedar Rail website (check that out!!).  

Brandon loves ATVing and pickleball…and I am sure we will see him try out the new 

pickleball court put in last season. 
 

Who does that leave??  Well, Justin and Jessica, of course.  These two started off pretty 

small, after all, they are twins, but they are making a big impact!  They just turned 20 years 

old April 15th!    Justin (sometimes called Jay), loves ATVing and snowmobiling, and has 

helped his Dad at their construction business – so he will be the perfect one to take over 

looking after the grounds of Cedar Rail.  Fortunately for Cedar Rail, Jessica has put her 

plans to become a Registered Nurse on hold right now, but her attention to detail and 

caring disposition will definitely shine here!  These two grew up here at Cedar Rail, and we 

cannot wait to see them bring their dreams to life! 
 

Oh, and we do not want to forget the smallest members of the family, pets Bella and 

Luna!!   
 

Welcome Bushell family!  We are so excited for you all! 

 



Fun and Games  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 


